
 

Inaugural Meeting of the Brampton Parish Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 

 

7.30pm on Monday, 5th March 2018 at The Institute, Cutthorpe 

 

Present; Bill Hoskins (Chairman) Dave Phipps, Adele Metcalfe, Nicola Cunnane, Anne Harrison, 

Barbara Stringer, Christine Gaskin, David Catton, Andrew Wood, Ken Lawrie, Andrew Towlerton 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting at 7.35. 

 

The Code of conduct to be provided by the Clerk to the Parish Council. 

 

A programme for plan preparation to be provided by A Towlerton.. 

 

The membership of the Steering Group to be finalised at the next meeting. 

 

Adele Metcalfe to pursue designation with the National Parks Authority. 

 

Andrew Towlerton to contact NEDDC Planning Director to request his assistance in resolving the need 

for two authorities to designate Brampton Neighbourhood. 

 

Andrew Towlerton to advise on applications for funding to pay for expenses incurred in connection 

with the preparation of the Planning. 

 

Contact to be made with Severn Trent Water, Derbyshire Wildlife Trust and NFU to advise these bodies 

of the proposed plan and to offer them the opportunity to contribute/participate in its preparation. 

 

Strategies were discussed on how to involve residents of Old Brampton and Wadshelf. 

 

The date for the next meeting will be Monday 30th April at Wadshelf. 

 

 The meeting closed at 8.50pm 

 

 

 

Signed _________________________________11 June 2018 

Chairman - Brampton Parish Council 

 


